[image: image1.jpg]



BULLDOG ATHLETICS
POSITIVE – EXCELLENCE – PRIDE – COMPETITIVE

September 29, 2015
Dear Parents of Elementary and Middle School Students:

I am writing this letter asking for your cooperation in the supervision of your students at our home athletic contests, specifically football games. We have had a tremendous turnout at our contests, and are expecting an even higher turnout in the upcoming home contests. With the large attendance numbers, horseplay on grassy areas poses a significant threat to patrons being hit by objects or run into by students playing in those areas. We believe that, with your help, we can work together to model best behavior to our young Bulldog fans. 
The EHS administrators are working closely with School Resource Officer Bob Salinas, and other Reserve Officers from the Ellensburg Police Department to increase our supervision and increase a law enforcement presence at these contests. Through working with EPD, we have come up with a list of expectations for the parents and students attending games:


1. Parents accompany your child and be mindful of your child’s whereabouts

2. Parents and students sit or stand in the designated areas 

3. Avoid congregating on grassy areas

4. Stay off of the Valley View Campus

5. When students leave there will be no re-entry

We appreciate your assistance in keeping our campus a safe place where patrons can enjoy an exciting, school-sponsored activity. If you have any questions, please contact me either by phone or by email.  

Sincerely,

Cole Kanyer

ESD Athletic Director
509-925-8315
Cole.kanyer@esd401.org
